
 
 

 

PERSEKUTUAN MAJIKAN-MAJIKAN MALAYSIA   

MALAYSIAN EMPLOYERS FEDERATION (Reg. No: 1357-SELANGOR) 

HEAD OFFICE:  3A06 – 3A07, Block A, Pusat Dagangan Phileo Damansara II, No. 15, Jalan 16/11, Seksyen 16, 46350 Petaling Jaya, Selangor, Malaysia . 
Tel: 603-7955 7778  |  Fax: 603-7955 6808/7955 9008  |  E-mail: mef-hq@mef.org.my www.mef.org.my 

MEDIA RELEASE 

NORTHERN REGION –   379-D, Jalan Hajjah Rehmah, 11600 Jelutong, Penang | Tel: 604 – 659 9236 / 604 – 659 6909 | Fax: 604 - 6599 873 | E-mail: mefpg@mef.org.my 

SOUTHERN REGION  –  No. 17A & 17B Jalan Cantik 6, Taman Pelangi Indah, 81800 Ulu Tiram, Johor | Tel: 607 – 862 4776 | Fax: 607 – 862 4773 | E-mail: mefjb@mef.org.my 

EAST COAST REGION –  B-8 & B-10, First Floor, Jalan Haji Ahmad 3, Sri Pahang Business Centre 25300 Kuantan, Pahang Darul Makmur | Tel: 609 – 512 4373 | Fax: 609 – 512 4251 | E-mail: mefktn@mef.org.my 

PERAK OFFICE –  A-1-3, 1st Floor, Wisma MFCB, No.1, Persiaran Greentown 2, Green Town Business Centre, 30450 Ipoh, Perak | Tel: 605 - 255 7778 / 605-255 9778 | Fax: 605 - 255 2778 | E-mail: mefip@mef.org.my 

SARAWAK OFFICE –  Lot No 95, Jalan Nyiur, 93200 Kuching, Sarawak | Tel: 082 - 247 027 | Fax: 082 – 247 028 | E-mail: mefkch@mef.org.my 

SABAH OFFICE –  Lot No 1, Block A, 3rd Floor, Damai Point, Luyang, 88300 Kota Kinabalu, Sabah | Tel: 088 – 210 579 | Fax: 088 – 204 979 | E-mail: mefkk@mef.org.my 

 

MCO 2.0: MEF welcomes the proposed reopening of  
all business sectors with stricter SOP 

PETALING JAYA: The proposed reopening of all business sectors that was reported to coincide 

with the extended Movement Control Order (MCO) 2.0 from Feb 5 to 18, albeit with a 

tightening of the current Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs), would be a positive way 

forward by the government to protect the public against the spread of Covid-19 while 

safeguarding the livelihoods of the Rakyat and at the same time enhancing the sustainability 

of businesses, especially the SMEs and micro enterprises. 

 

MEF President Dato’ Dr Syed Hussain Syed Husman J.P., in referring to media reports on the 

reopening of all business sectors with the latest extended MCO 2.0, said the move would be 

much-welcomed.  

 

“MEF supports the reopening of all sectors of the economy as this is vital to maintain the fine 

balance between the saving of lives and the preservation of livelihoods. Such decision would 

pave the way for a swifter revival of the overall national economy,” said Dato’ Dr Syed 

Hussain.  

 

“And this would be a huge relief for the SMEs and micro enterprises who were not able to 

fully operate since March last year, such as retailers and hair dressers. They would be in a 

better position to restart their operations and continue without further disruptions. 

 

“In return, the employers must make serious efforts by adhering and implementing strictly all 

the SOPs to help stop the spread of Covid-19 infections especially at the workplace and, if 

necessary, to utilise personal protective equipment.  

 

“Only working closer together between government, employers and employees can we 

overcome the Covid-19 pandemic. #kitajagakita,” he added. 

 

For further information, contact the MEF Secretariat at 03-7955-7778 or fax 03-7955-9008 or 

email mef-hq@mef.org.my.  
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